NEW MEXIGO

OIL CONSERVATION GOMMISSION
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

porvecesseed

120 Zast Chaco
Januvary 79, 1957

Mr, A. L. Porter, Jr.
0il Conservation Commission
daria Fe, Hew Hexico

Dear Pete:

We have received your letter of qanuary 21, 1957 regarding pluggfing
bonds for the Spanish Bit (il Company well.

We still have not heard from Mr, Brian Johnscn, whom we wrote on
Decermber 22, 195C. As the file on this well shows, we have made

every c¢ffurt to contact someon: who can speak for the Spanish Bit 0il
Company in this matter with no success. It therefore appears to me

that the only way we could handle the metter would be to call a
show-cause hearing to show why the well should not be properly plugged
and abandoned and the reports filsd. Perhaps if it was done in this way
the various parties might show a little more interest in getting

the matter straightened out.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
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